Rachel Tibbetts

From: Katherine Daniels

Sent: 21 March 2024 14:58

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: Planning application 24/00375/F

Please add this onto DEF
Thank you

Katherine

From: John Abbott I
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 2:28 PM

To: Katherine Daniels <Katherine.Daniels@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>

Cc: Councillor George Reynolds <George.Reynolds@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Councillor Phil Chapman
<Phil.Chapman@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>

Subject: Planning application 24/00375/F

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Katherine Daniels

We object strongly to this planning application. It is the wrong development in the wrong place. Is there really a
need for a fishing village in this area? We believe that what little demand there is, is already met by existing
facilities.

In no way does this application meet the planning requirements of The Cherwell Local Plan.

The environmental impact would almost certainly be significant and detrimental to this beautiful rural area.
Questions abound: water, drainage, waste, wildlife, light pollution, hazardous increase in traffic on an already busy
road?

In our view this application may well be a stalking horse: it purports to be for a smallish fishing village but past
experience persuades us that it could be the start of a much bigger and more intrusive development.

The application has no merit at all and we ask that it be rejected.
Please can this email be published on the planning portal.

Yours sincerely

John & Lorna Abbott

The New Poplars

Hornton

Banbury
0OX 15 6BW



